
  

 

 

 

Mrs. 

Dougherty’s 

Science 

Newsletter 

Announcements: 

 Accepting any STEM 

donations!! 

5th: We began looking at physical 

and chemical changes this week and 

are determining how to tell them 

apart! Fun hands on labs with 

cleaning pennies and mixing 

different substances 

6th: We finished up classification of 

living organisms. Learned how 

different species are named and 

used dichotomous keys to classify! 

7th: It was all about summative 

Properties of Matter/Chemical 

Reaction Lab prep this week! Big 

assessment on Monday! 

8th: We finished up a hands on 

simulation of how gene frequency 

in a population changes over time 

depending on environments! 

Contact Information: 

adougherty@avonschool.com 

Phone: 

732-775-4328 x 205 


